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May – Issue 5 
 

Mother’s Day Stall 
 

Thank you to all the families who supported the school by 
purchasing gifts at our Mother’s Day Stall. We hope all the 
mothers and grandmothers liked their gifts and that you had an 
enjoyable Mother’s Day.   
 

A special thank you to Ann Edney (Lilly H’s Great Grandmother) 
and Val Anderson (Rebecca C and Sarah C’s Great Grandmother) 
for their beautiful and generous donations to the Mother’s Day 
Stall. We appreciate your support and kindness. 
 

Canteen Ice Cream & Ice Block Day 
 

Thank you to all the children who purchased some of the trial 
ice creams and ice blocks from the canteen. We received lots of 
feedback from the children on the new varieties and flavours 
that they would like to have stocked in the canteen. 
 

OOSH Changes 
                                                              Currently our P&C operated 

OOSH is a Registered Child 
Care provider. We are in the 
process of becoming an 
Approved Child Care 
provider inline with the 
recent Government 

changes. From July the child care rebate and benefit will no 
longer exist. It will be replaced by the new Child Care Subsidy.  
  

Information about these changes is imperative to YOU, as the 

responsibility to register for these changes is held with YOU. If 

you DO NOT follow and register for these changes YOU WILL end 

up paying FULL FEE'S!  

Please update your details through your MyGov account. 

Information and frequently asked questions about the changes 

can be found online. If you have any questions, please contact 

our OOSH coordinator Jenny Hopper.  
 

New Child Care Package 

It is important that your family takes action now to 
prepare for the Child Care Subsidy to ensure your 
eligibility and entitlement is assessed. You should 

complete a Child Care Subsidy assessment or claim before 
1 July 2018 to ensure you don’t miss out on child care fee 

assistance. The new subsidy cannot be paid to your 
service on your behalf if you do not take action. 

 2018 P&C Office Bearers 
 

President: Rebecca B 
 

Vice President: Fiona M 
 

Treasurer: Nicole R 
 

Secretary: Christine P 
 

Canteen Coordinator: Nicole C 
 

Uniform Coordinator: Kelly E  
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                           Canteen Nachos Day 
                           Wednesday 6th June 

 
New Child Care Package Starts 

1st July 
If you haven’t updated your details through 
your MyGov Account or with Centrelink you 

need to do so before this date. 
 

The Birthday Ice Block Bucket 
  

A decorated birthday bucket 
of 24 Quelch Ice Blocks and a 
balloon to share with your 
class for your birthday. 
  

Orders can be placed 
directly with Nicole C. or at the school 
office with at least one days notice. 

 

https://www.education.gov.au/child-care-subsidy-1

